
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

27 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars / NumBots Day - Friday 11 February 

 

On Friday 11 February we are celebrating our involvement with the online interactive maths games 

by having a themed day of maths activities. 

 

Children in Year 2 and above can come dressed as rock stars and wear something as simple as jeans 

and a t-shirt or, as some of our pupils have done in the past, rock it out with temporary hairstyles 

and a rock outfit.  Children in EYFS and Year 1 could come to school in non-uniform and maybe make 

a costume with numbers on it or a robot costume. 

 

Please note that it is entirely optional for your child to dress up and they can attend in non-uniform 

if wished.  It is meant to be a fun day, which celebrates the maths program so please do not feel the 

need to spend money on shop bought costumes. Homemade is always best.   

 

We will be running a competition across the two Trust schools in the week following this day and 

would like you to encourage your child to complete ten minutes a day playing Times Table Rock 

Stars / NumBots where possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

B Taws 

 

Miss B Taws 
Year 5 Class Teacher 


